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For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION Il

Attention: VP FOR ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE, VPAA, VP FOR RESEARCH AND
EXTENSION, FACULTY ASSOCIATION AND STUDENT COUNCIL OFFICERS

Subject: REGIONAL CASCADING OF THE CENTRAL LUZON HIGHER EDUCATION
PLAN (CLHEAP) FOR MITIGATING THE IMPACT OF COVID-19 TO HIGHER
EDUCATION SECTOR OF REGION il

Date : 05 October 2020

The Regional Higher Education Action Plan (RHEAP) was approved for implementation and
adoption by the Regional Development Council (RDC) through Resolution No.03-20-2020 during
its full meeting held on 02 October 2020 and renamed as Central Luzon Higher Education Action
Plan (CLHEAP) for Mitigating the Impact of CoViD-19 to Higher Education Sector of Region llI
otherwise known as “CLHEAP FY2020-2022".

In this connection, the Presidents/ Heads or Designated Key Officials including the officers of the
Faculty Associations and Student Councils of the HEls are invited to attend the Regional
Cascading of the CLHEAP on 26 October 2020 from 9:00 to 12:00 NN. Kindly confirm your
attendance by registering through the google link, https://forms.gle/peS1sUa9qYFRg4gC8 , on or
before 8:00 AM of 26 October 2020. The Zoom meeting details will be provided once registered.

Those who will not be able to log-in to the session and those who would like to hear the session,
may also watch through the CHEDRO |l Facebook (https:/iwww.facebook.com/CHED Regional Office 3).

The CLHEAP FY2020-2022 is a product of the Region Ill Higher Education Consortium (R3HEC)
resulting from various assessment studies with identified programs for its thematic areas on HE|
Operation, Instruction, Research, Extension and Productivity, and CHEDRO-lIl Operations and
Services. The Cascading Event will discuss its priority programs and monitoring tools which will
be used during its first monitoring activity before the year ends.

Should there be any inquiries or concems, please coordinate with the R3HEC Secretariat at
telephone number (045)-402-66-59 or e-mail at chedro3@ched.gov.ph .

“Ito ay para sa Mataas na Antas ng Edukasyon ng Rehiyon lll. Makialam. Makibahagi”
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MARIA TERESITA MACAﬁKS-SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV



